
Pulpit Announcements 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 2, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go toward the efforts to 
launch the Saint Clare’s Home for Unwed Mothers in our diocese. This is a 
particularly important mission of the diocese and we are happy to support it. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of the departed members of the 

Bancker Family. May they rest in peace. 
 

• We’ve begun our new fiscal year, please note the new annual and weekly 
need in the Weekly Financial Report that is found in our electronic 
newsletter.  
 

• If you are not receiving our electronic newsletter on Friday afternoons, it 
means that your email address is not in our REALM system, which is our 
parish database system. Please contact the Front Office to pass along that 
information, so that you can receive your parish’s weekly newsletter. 

 
• As you came into Mass, I hope you picked up the sheet with the “Act of 

Hope.” As a reminder, we’ll be offering this prayer, along with the Saint 
Michael Prayer, after every Mass in the parish. 
 

• As previously announced, if anyone is feeling anxiety, anger, or sorrow over 
the current state of affairs in our country and world, I recommend a good, 
healthy Confession. The graces of this sacrament can help us to deal with the 
many heavy things in our fallen world. All our Confession times are given 
on our website and weekly electronic newsletter. 

 


